
 

 

 

7 February 2019 

Media Release on co-chair arrangements 

 

The National Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Legal Services ( ​NATSILS​) advises that Wayne Muir has 

stepped down as co-chair, effective today. NATSILS will continue to be led by co-chair Cheryl Axleby. 

  

NATSILS is committed to ensuring the delivery of community-controlled, holistic and culturally safe legal 

assistance services to Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander people. NATSILS will continue to address 

systemic injustices and push for reform in the civil, family and criminal justice systems. 

  

--------- 

END OF RELEASE 

Media contact: Karly Warner, 0423 610 587, kwarner@vals.org.au 

 

 

 

 


